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Important Message to All Honda Dealers
2016 Honda Civic OnePack Initiative: Update #8

January 08, 2015

Please take a moment to view an important video message from Steven Nelson - Civic Model Line
Engineer, with the latest update on Honda's 2016 Civic OnePack Initiative.

Click HERE to view the message.

 

Sent on 01 08 2016     Expires on 01 17 2016

From Parts, Service & Technical Division

Subject 2016 Civic OnePack Initiative - Update #8
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